

Slide Into Winter at the DOC Gala Party Tomorrow

Bruce A. Austin baagll@rit.edu

10 December 2007

Join your fellow Department of Communication students, faculty and staff for a "Slide Into Winter" party tomorrow, 11 December, beginning at 11:30 a.m. in the Liberal Arts Commons.

The light luncheon buffet and spacious accommodations are designed to encourage interaction and we look forward to seeing you Tuesday.

An e-newsletter published occasionally by the Department of Communication and distributed to students and their family, alumni, faculty and others who have expressed an interest in communication.